
FAA Managers Association (FAAMA): "The FAA Managers Association (FAAMA) salutes 
Congress for its efforts related to the FAA Reauthorization Act of 2024. This comprehensive 
legislation culminates over two years of hard work by Members of Congress and their staff 
to address a wide array of key challenges within the aviation community including one of 
FAAMA’s longest-standing legislative priorities – that of supervisor staffing shortages 
affecting many of our nation’s air traffic facilities. We strongly support this important 
legislation and appreciate the engaging and thoughtful approach employed by Congress to 
tackle these persistent issues.”  
 
– FAAMA President Mike Smith. 
 


